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Dear Parents / Guardians 

You can always tell when it is Sports Day week because you spend the whole week looking at the 

weather forecast. You can’t win – if it isn’t torrential rain then it’s a heatwave! 

I know lots of people book time off work for the Sports Day so we always try to stick to the planned 

date where possible. So therefore we are still doing Sports Day tomorrow.  

The weather forecast is that it will be hot but hopefully with a bit of cloud cover and a cool breeze (the 

following week looks a bit miserable so at least we haven’t got thunderstorms and rain to deal with!). 

 The gates will open at 9:30 am for a 10:00-10:30 am Nursery Sports Day. Please drop off at 

9:30 am at the nursery gates any children who aren’t normally in for Friday morning 

 The gates will open at 12:45 pm for a 1pm-3pm school  (Reception to Year 6) Sports Day  

 

We will hopefully have gazebos up for shade for the children. Can we ask that you send your children 

in wearing their PE kits and a hat, with sun cream on and with a water bottle. 

If the temperature gets too much we may decide to shorten the day by not having parents races etc. 

but we will judge that on the day. 

Members of the PTFA will be also hosting a raffle during the morning and afternoon events.  

I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow. 

 

Kevin Manning 

Headteacher 

                


